Principal's Newsletter Mountain View Elementary



August 2023

Phone: 307-782-6202 Website: www.uinta4.com

High Levels of Learning Through Relationships, Relevance, and Rigor

Back to School Information

It is hard to believe summer is winding down and we are ready to kick off another great school year! In this newsletter you will find some important information for the upcoming school year.

First Day of School: Monday, August 28th will be the first day of school for students.

Our school day will start with our first bell at 8:00 (Tardy bell at 8:05). Please note that this start time is a change for MVE.

The school doors open, and our before school recess will begin at 7:45 as in the past. Students taking advantage of our breakfast program can enter the school at that time. Students not eating breakfast are asked to head straight to their playground for morning recess.

Back to School Night: Our Back to School Open House will be on Thursday, August 24th from 6:00 to 7:00 p.m. There will be a short informational meeting at 5:45 in the cafeteria for anyone interested. Marlene will be in the office to collect lunch money and answer questions. Transportation staff will be there to answer questions regarding bus routes as well.



Upcoming Events

8/24 Back to School Night Open House from 6-7 (with a short informational meeting at 5:45 in the cafeteria).

8/28 First Day of School!

9/4 No School, Labor Day Holiday

9/8 No School, Staff Development

9/15 No School

9/29 No School, Staff Development

Please check our district calendar on <u>uinta4.com</u> for up to date information. Facebook: @ucsd4 Twitter: @MVE_Buffs, @uinta_4



Reminder: If your child needs to come home in a different way than their usual way, call the office by 2:40 to ensure a note can be given to your child.

Powerschool Registration

All students are required to be registered in PowerSchool each year prior to the beginning of the school year. This is an annual process that needs to be completed. Please ensure you review all information and update phone numbers, addresses, emails etc.... This will give us the most up to date information in case we need to contact you. As a reminder most of our communication will be through Swift Alert (texts and emails), and if we don't have your updated info, you may miss some important information. This will also allow you to sign permissions for your child to be able to use the internet, go on in district trips etc... As a reminder: Emergency contacts are individuals you would like us to call after we have tried you as the parents/guardians. If you have any questions or problems with the registration, please contact Jolene Schnackenberg at the high school at schnackenbergi@uinta4.com This registration needs to be done from the parent portal and can not be completed on a cell phone.

Additional Back to School Information

Lunches: Great News! Once again, our lunch prices are remaining the same for students. The cost for breakfast will be \$1.25, lunch will be \$2.00. Parents can add money to their child's lunch account via RevTrak on the Uinta4 website or by dropping off money with Sala at the middle school office. *Applications for Free/Reduced lunch will be sent home at back to school night or on the first day of school, or you can contact the school office or central office.*

School Supplies for MVE

Students are asked to have a backpack, a lunch box (as needed), and good shoes for PE. All other supplies will be provided. Water bottles are also encouraged.



MVE Back to School Night/Open House

Thursday, August 24th from 6:00-7:00. Come meet your child's teacher/s, see the classroom, check bus routes etc...

Short informational meeting at 5:45 in the cafeteria.